
TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
  

Cultural District Planning Meeting 
 
When:    Thursday January 19, 2017, 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. 
Where:  Franklin Municipal Building  

355 East Central Street, Town Council Chambers 
 

The Town of  Franklin’s Department of  Planning and Community 
Development invites you to attend a meeting at 7:00 p.m. on January 19, 2017 to 
hear an update on plans for a Cultural District in Downtown Franklin.   

The Cultural District Steering Committee has worked hard for more than two 
years to draw attention to Franklin’s great cultural resources, advocate for 
creation of  the Franklin Cultural District, and organize the annual Franklin 
Arts Festival.   

The Committee and Town staff  are looking for your input regarding the 
creation of  a state designated Cultural District and related management 
issues, as well as support for ongoing and potential cultural activities.  

Input and ongoing involvement of  all Franklin organizations and individuals is 
desired to develop a strong partnership consisting of  cultural organizations, 
historical and community organizations, non-profits, private businesses, 
government agencies, educational and faith based institutions, and individual 
artists.  All are encouraged to participate in this partnership. 

Anyone in need of  additional information should contact the Town of  
Franklin’s Department of  Planning and Community Development.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
 
Bryan W. Taberner, AICP 
Director of Planning and Community Development 
355 East Central Street 
Franklin, MA 02038-1352 
Phone: 508-520-4907 
Fax: 508-520-4906 
Email: btaberner@franklin.ma.us 


